
memo 

Please be advised that the Safety, Security and Health Meeting on February 21, 2023, is 
Cancelled. 

Municipality of Central Manitoulin 
~ AT THE HEART OF IT ALL ~ 

To: All 

From: Marcus Mohr CDOC 

Date: 2/17/2023 

Re: Safety, Security and Health Meeting on February 21, 2023 Cancelled 

  


